
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

For publication on or before   March 24, 2021 
Tear Sheet Requested. 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Town of Underhill is considering making application to the State of Vermont for a Planning Grant 

under the Vermont Community Development Program.  A virtual public hearing will be held at 5:00 p.m. 

on April 8, 2021 at: 

Please join the Hearing from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/576864645  

You may also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (408) 650-3123  

Access Code: 576-864-645  

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/576864645 

to obtain the views of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the amount 

of funds available and the range of community development activities that may be undertaken under this 

program, the impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may be affected by the proposed 

project, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine the proposed statement of projected use 

of these funds. The proposal is to apply for $60,000 in VCDP Funds which will be used to accomplish the 

following activities: Exploration by the United Church of Underhill, as a sub-grantee, to explore the 

feasibility of purchasing and developing the nine-acre parcel of land located behind the Church on Park 

Street for the purpose of creating perpetually affordable housing.  Specific activities will include 

engineering costs, environmental assessments, legal fees and development of a site plan.                                                                                                                                            

Copies of the proposed application are available at www.underhillvt.gov  Should you require a printed 
copy of the proposed application or any special accommodations, please contact Andrew Strniste at 802-
899-4434 ext. 6 or astrniste@underhillvt.gov to ensure appropriate accommodations are made.  
For the hearing impaired please call (TTY) # 1-800-253-0191. 
 

Legislative Body for the Town of Underhill              

Copy submitted by: Brad Holden, Interim Town Administrator Phone: 802-899-4434 ext. 7 

Send tear sheet to: Brad Holden, bholden@underhillvt.gov   

Thank you 
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